
ABBOTS HALL OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB 

WARM AND COLD WEATHER 

 

 

During the warmer months of the year we ask parents to provide a hat and 
water bottle, sun cream if required for all sessions attending that includes 
Breakfast and Afterschool clubs. 

When the weather is warm we are out in the windmill garden playing and 
having fun, so children need to have the correct sun protection. 

When the colder months are upon us we ask that children have Shoes, Coats, 
gloves and hats if it’s cold.  

Even in the colder months we make use of the outside area of the school and 
Museum.  

Please make sure children have all the clothing, Footwear and Outside clothing 
required to have a fun filled day in all weathers. 

Thank you 
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